
Splinters

from the

Board....

A Brief Report from the General Board

meeting of First Christian Church,

January 23, 2012

Celebrations Shared!

Five new members of FCC since the last
Board meeting in November 2011!

A fantastic potluck on January 22 in honor
of Regional Minister Jose Morales – and 65
stayed for Jose’s beautiful presentation on
“Cultivating a Holy Hunger for God”

The Search/Interview Team for the
Associate Minister position (approved by
the congregation in May 2011's
endorsement of “The Ministry Plan”)
appointed and ready to begin work.
Members are Hana Bustillos, Carroll
Bloomquist, Carol Pollard, & Karen Boley.

Nursery staff now all CPR-certified

Carroll Bloomquist appointed to fill a
vacancy on the Personnel Committee.

All-Church Picnic date set: August 12, 2012.

Actions Taken

Board appointed Marsha Bishop to a part-
time staff position of “Interim Children’s
Ministry Pastor,” with primary staff
oversight for Sunday morning children’s
Christian Education (she is expected to
serve until the new Associate Minister is
called).

2011 Financial Statements received and
reviewed.  Gratitude expressed for how
very well we are doing financially in our
response to the mission God is calling us
to!

2012 Budget reviewed and received with a
small technical correction due to an earlier
“typo.”  Copies of the budget will be made
available at the Welcome Center.

Received the Executive Committee’s report
concerning repair of one of the boilers to
commence in early February; the money is
in-hand in the Properties Special Fund.

Questions?  Please feel free to

contact Moderator Nancy May or

Senior Pastor Chuck Blaisdell


